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Meal Charging Policy/Procedures – for Parents 
 

Parents will be responsible and accountable for monitoring their student/students account 
balance and assure that funds are available for meal purchases. 
 
Students will be reminded when their balance is getting low and/or out of funds.  Letters 
will be sent home to parents weekly, to be informed of any negative balance concerns that 
require a payment for an elementary student.  A secondary student may also receive a 
letter, if charges accrue. 
 
In an effort to help you and your student/students have a positive experience relating to 
school meals, we would like to make you aware of a beneficial feature provided to you by 
Alpine School District, it is MyPaymentsPlus.  
 
MyPaymentsPlus is a secure online payment system. It provides an easy-to-use and 
efficient way to make payments quickly and securely. In most instances payments are 
posted immediately, but could take up to 24 hours to post to the student account.  
 
MyPaymentsPlus also allows for the ability to receive FREE balance email alerts to inform 
you when your student/students meal account is getting low.  
 
There is NO charge to use the online payment and/or balance alert features.  
 
The Benefits of MyPaymentsPlus are: 

 Access the online system 24/7  
 Make payments using credit cards, debit cards or e-checks 
 Receive low balance email reminders 
 Option to set-up automatic payments to student/students account 
 Make split payments for multiple students, if needed 
 View or monitor purchases made by your student/students 

 
You will need your student/students ID number to set up your account. Please visit 
www.mypaymentsplus.com today to register and begin using the system features. 
 
No student will be denied a meal. 
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